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Resolve to Join the E-power® Army of
Savers
Existing programs, rebates in place through May; new savings incentives start June 1

PPL Electric Utilities

If you could hand out the kilowatt-hours of electricity saved by PPL Electric Utilities customers through the end of
2012 with the help of the company’s E-power® programs, each person in the United States would get four. 

If they were miles, they would circle Earth more than 52,000 times. 

As of the end of 2012, PPL Electric Utilities customers who’ve used E-power programs or services since they
debuted in 2009 have reached a collective annual electric savings of 1.3 billion kilowatt-hours. They’ve received
more than $112 million in rebates and incentives.

Current E-power programs are in effect through May and will be replaced by a new edition of programs,
currently under review by the state Public Utility Commission, which are scheduled to begin in June and be in
place for the next three years.

“Customers who haven’t taken advantage of these opportunities should give them a look,” said Thomas C.
Stathos, director of Customer Programs and Services for the utility. “Current rebates and incentives, some of
which are retroactive to July 1, 2009, will expire when the new slate of E-power programs starts in June 2013.”

For more information on current programs, visit www.pplelectric.com and select “Rebate and Incentive
Programs” under Save Energy & Money. To view what programs, services and incentives the utility is proposing
for the next phase of its E-power programs, check out the Act 129 Phase II plan by selecting “For Act 129
Stakeholders,” also under Save Energy & Money.

“The beauty of energy efficiency is that it’s not a once-and-done exercise. Making changes now — like investing
in more energy-efficient appliances, replacing inefficient lighting, and more — provides savings for years to
come,” Stathos said.

PPL Electric Utilities has a long history of helping its customers become more energy efficient, a legacy that
predates Act 129, Pennsylvania’s energy efficiency and conservation law.

“We’ve always been customer-centered,” Stathos said. “Energy efficiency and conservation has been and
continues to be part of who we are. It’s something we believe in and something we want to help customers
achieve.”

PPL Electric Utilities Corporation, a subsidiary of PPL Corporation that provides electricity delivery services to
about 1.4 million customers in Pennsylvania, consistently ranks among the best companies for customer service
in the United States. More information is available at www.pplelectric.com.
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